APUC Orders
Meeting with
RCA Alascom

The Alaska Public Utilities
Commission has ordered a con-
ference with RCA Alaska Com-
munications, Inc. and operating
telephone utilities served from
the Fairbanks toll center con-
cerning the cutover of these
utilities to direct distance dialing.

The conference will be con-
vened in the commission’s hear-
ing room in Anchorage, Febru-
ary 29,1972,

The commission considers it
to be in the public interest, that
the cutover of the Fairbanks
toll center to DDD on May 2lst,
be made with a minimum of
inconvenience to subscribers.

Further,  the  commission
hopes that the knowledge ac-
quired from the recent Anchor-
age cutover can be furnished
to the participants in the Fair-
banks cutover for their guidance
and use.




